## Parents - please register for School Cash Online!

## **ONLINE PAYMENTS NOW AVAILABLE!**

For safety and efficiency reasons, we want to reduce the amount of cash and cheques coming into our school. School related expenses such as pizza days, field trips, spirit wear, yearbooks, etc. will be available for online purchase. Please take a few minutes to register so you can enjoy the convenience of online shopping.

## Here's how to register:

Step 1: Go to this website: ugdsb.schoolcashonline.com

**Step 2:** Register by selecting "Get Started Now" and following the steps.

**Step 3:** Respond to the confirmation email, select the 'click here' option, sign in and add each of your children to your household account.

